
Steels Pond Hydro Inc 
581 Quaker Street 

Henniker, NH 03242 
lori@communitvhydro.biz 

802.454.8458 

Debra Howland, Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

By electronic mail 

11}1~/15 

RE: REC 15-107, Steels Pond Hydro Inc. Increase in capacity from 300 kW to 600 kW. 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

This letter is to inform you that Steels Pond Hydro has commissioned the first of the two, 300-
kW turbine generators. These two 300 kW units were supported with a grant from the 
Renewable Energy Fund. Thank you, we never could have achieved this so quickly without your 
help. 

This brings our installed capacity up to 600 kW. We anticipate having the fifth and final unit-also 
300 kW, on line before spring runoff, for a total capacity of 900 KW. 

I contacted James Webb at ISO, and Steels Pond's capacity is now 600 kW. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, 

Lori Barg 
President 
Steels Pond Hydro Inc. 

Cc: 
James Webb <jwebb@apx.com> 
Bill Short <w.shortiii@verizon.net>, 
"'Bernstein, Barbara"' <Barbara.Bernstein@puc.nh.gov> 
"'Wiesner, David K"' <David.Wiesner@puc.nh.gov>, 
Bao Ngo <bngo@apx.com> 

mailto:lori@communityhydro.biz

